
Public Hearing  February 28, 2005 

 At 7:00 p.m. Supervisor Lester called to order a public hearing at the Town Hall, 18 State 
Street, Brockport, New York on February 28, 2005.  The purpose of the public hearing was to 
hear all persons interested in the consideration of a petition to establish an extension to the 
Sweden Consolidated Water District known as the Colby Street/Sweden Walker Road Extension. 
 
 Town Board members present were Supervisor Lester, Councilperson Carges, 
Councilperson Connors, Councilperson Ferris, and Councilperson Windus-Cook.  Also present 
were Finance Director Leisa Strabel and Town Clerk Karen Sweeting. 
 There were no visitors present. 
 Since there were no visitors present, all members of the board agreed to waive the 
reading of the legal notice due to its length. 
 The public hearing was left open until 7:30 p.m.  No interested persons appeared to 
support or oppose the proposed Sweden Consolidated Water District Extension known as Colby 
Street/Sweden Walker Road Extension. 
 There being no comments, Supervisor Lester closed the public hearing at 7:30 p.m. 
 
      Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
      Karen M. Sweeting 
      Town Clerk 


